
Dear Kennydale Resident,

We hope you’re doing well. Earlier this year, the City of Renton’s design team began the final design 
phase for the Kennydale Lakeline Sewer Improvement Project. The final design phase is expected to 
last through 2025, with construction tentatively planned to start in 2026.

In this phase, the project team will finalize project designs and conduct fieldwork in the public  
right-of-way. Fieldwork may include surveying to collect land measurements, geotechnical drilling 
to explore underground soil conditions, and other work, as needed, to better understand the existing 
environments where improvements will be made.

As we progress with design work, project team members, including the city’s Right-of-Way 
consultant, LaBonde Land, Inc., will contact residents to discuss project plans, explain new or 
amended easement needs on the property, and answer any questions.

The Kennydale Lakeline Sewer Improvement Project is critical to ensuring the long-term durability 
and function of your home’s sewer system. The city will host an open house in the coming months 
to answer questions about the project and demonstrate how the grinder pumps work. We want 
homeowners to continue to be active partners in this project. Once details have been finalized, you 
will receive an open house invitation.

If you have any questions about the project, please contact Anousheh Nawaz  
via email at anawaz@rentonwa.gov or phone at (425) 757-9156.

Sincerely,  

Martin Pastucha 
Public Works Department Administrator
rentonwa.gov/kennydalelakeline

Spring 2024 

Kennydale Lakeline 
Sewer System Improvement Project
Project Update



Attn: Joe Stowell
1055 S. Grady Way
Renton, WA 98057

Postage

Scan for more information
Escanee para obtener más información
Quét để biết thêm thông tin
扫一扫了解更多信息

I-scan para sa higit pang impormasyon
Сканируйте для получения дополнительной информации
Скануйте для отримання додаткової інформації
자세한 내용을 스캔하세요

RentonWA.gov/KennydaleLakeline

Name 
Address 
City, State Zip


